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Throughout 2021, Banco de la República participated, together with the other safety net authorities of the
Colombian financial system, in the Financial Sector Assessment Program (FSAP) coordinated by the International
Monetary Fund (IMF) and the World Bank (WB). This box briefly describes the main results of the program, which
could possibly serve as material for a potential agenda of financial system reforms in Colombia.
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